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4th of February 2015 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear     
 
We confirm that the product HWAT-T55 is  
 
 

in compliance with Directive 2011/65/EU on the restriction of the use of certain hazardous 
substances in electrical and electronic equipment.  
 
In our view these products are products within category 11 and will therefore come under the scope 
of the ROHS Directive in 2019.  We are working with our suppliers to ensure that these products will 
be compliant with ROHS at that time.  
 
In relation to REACH (Regulation 1907/2006 as amended), the product itself complies with 
REACH.  We are in the process of reviewing our customer information systems to ensure that all 
required information is being communicated to our customers.  
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